
 

Stokoe Elementary Science Fair 
2020-2021 

Fourth and Fifth Graders 

 

 ​Dear Stokoe Star Pilots, 

 

This year our science fair will be in a digital format. Please join our 

Stokoe Science Fair Google Classroom and watch the short video with 

information about the new design and requirements. 

 

The code to join is yfyow6a​. 
 

You and your teacher will be spending time visiting this classroom to 

get you started. 

 

All projects are due to your teacher on Thursday, December 10, 2020​. 
   

Remember that you’re STEM-Mazing! 


